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March 11, 2020

State of New Mexico

Attention: Ms. Adrienne Sandoval

Energy, Minerals & Natural Resources Department
1220 South St. Francis Dr.

Santa Fe, NM 87505

Re.: Mac Brant East SWD No. 1 (Admin. Order SWD-1874)

Dear Ms. Sandoval,

On March 12, 2019 the Energy, Minerals and Natural Resources Department issued Administrative Order
SWD-1874 granting license to Probity SWD to operate the subject well as a commercial disposal.
According to the last paragraph of Page 2 of the order, we have one year to commence disposal
operations. During the time period after issuance of this order, but before operations could commence
on the well, the original surface owner conveyed his interest in the lands to a large multi-national
company. Probity has thus far been unable to agree with the new owner of the surface on terms by which
we could operate the well. In addition, Probity has thus far not been able to justify the expense of drilling
the disposal well and building the facility. For these reasons, which we believe are extraordinary, we
write you to ask for an extension of one additional year to continue negotiations with operators in the

area, as well as the new surface owner.

As always, we appreciate your time and consideration. Please feel free to reach out by phone (432) 215-
9707 or by e-mail at Stuart@ProbitySWD.com should you have any questions or concerns.

Stuart Doss

PO Box 7307
Midland, TX 79708
(432) 570-1122





